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MEDIA INVITATION 

TO: ALL MEDIA 
The National Department of Public Works and Infrastructure invites members of the media fraternity 

to accompany the Deputy Minister of the Department, Ms Noxolo Kiviet, as she undertakes a Pre-

Imbizo site visit to work projects in the Sedibeng District of Gauteng.   

The sites that the Deputy Minister will visit are sites that the Department does work on in terms of 

its mandate of providing accommodation to the clients of the Department as well as those of 

providing critical skills to the economy.  

The two sites that will be visited are the MCD Training Centre for Artisanal Skills in Meyerton and 

Vereeniging SAPS Station. The MCD Training Centre is training 13 Artisans in Welding, Electrician and 

Fitter skills. The Vereeniging police station has been undergoing a complete refurbishment since 

2020 and that work is moving towards completion. 

The visit is as follows: 

DATE: Thursday 11 AUGUST 2022 

VENUE: MCD Training Centre in Meyerton and Vereeniging SAPS 

TIME: 08:30 

Directions to sites will be provided tomorrow. 

To RSVP, contact the following: 

Ms Bukiwe Cimela: bukiwe.cimela@dpw.gov.za; 076 420 8184 

Mr Motlhabane Skade: Motlhabane.skade@dpw.gov.za; 082 880 3115 

Mr Michael Mokoena: Michael.mokoena@dpw.gov.za; 082 906 5795 

Ms Khanyisa Moagi: Khanyisa.moagi@dpw.gov.za; 076 810 6769 
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